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Miracles Are Happening! Let's Cross the Finish Line Together! 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart. Because of your incredible generosity, devotion, and 

sincere prayers, we are now 93.5% of the way to our national Cheon Won Gung offering goal! 

 

Together, we have raised an amazing $324,570 out of our $347,081 target. That means we're just $22,511 

away from fulfilling our commitment - and I truly believe we can make it. 

 

If you've been thinking about contributing, or know someone who is, this is the time. Our next reporting 

deadline is Tuesday, March 26, and donations made by then will be part of the group that helps us cross 

the finish line together. 

 

Those who donate by the 26th will also have their names submitted for inscription after the Entrance 

Ceremony. If someone gives after that, their offering will still be received and honored - their name will 

just be recorded at a later date. 

 

Let's do our best this week to reach 100%! Every offering matters, and every heart behind it brings us one 

step closer to victory. 

 

Thank you for being part of this historic moment. Let's finish strong together. 

 

With love and gratitude, 

 

Pastor Justin 

 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 


